
Fifth Grade Fridge Facts		March 21-25, 2011
	Mrs. Crawford
Math- We will spend the first part of the week preparing for the Third Nine Weeks Benchmark.  Look for a study guide to go home Monday.  We will review Tuesday and have the benchmark on Wednesday.  This is a very important test! The students did so well on the 2nd Nine Weeks Benchmark.  I want them to keep up the good work!  Students should keep all their daily work in their notebooks. We will continue to work on ARMT review this week.  
Social Studies- We will begin Chapter 9, Creating a New Nation.  All daily work should be kept in the student’s notebook which will be taken up at the end of the chapter.
Language – We will continue descriptive writing this week.  Our focus will be adjectives. 
Spelling- No spelling this week!

	Mrs. Dunnavant
Reading- We will finish up our ARMT and SAT preparation this week. Please visit www.armt.wikispaces.com to get extra reading practice at home! We will also continue meeting with our Book Clubs this week. Students should keep up with their assigned reading outside of class. 
Science- We will continue preparing and reviewing for the ASA (Alabama Science Assessment) this week. Students have a study guide in their notebooks that outlines everything that will be covered on the test. Students will be given a test over all the review material after the ASA. Students should study their science notebooks nightly.
Language- We will continue reviewing figurative language and descriptive writing this week.
Spelling- No spelling this week!


	ARMT and SAT Testing is NEXT WEEK on March 29, March 30, March 31, and April 1. The Alabama Science Assessment (ASA) will be on April 6. ALL students MUST be at school on these days!

Students can go to the website www.armt.wikispaces.com                            to play games and complete activities that will help them prepare for the ARMT, SAT, and ASA! 






 
 



	
Visit our Class Website at www.teamfifth.weebly.com

Continue to check your child’s agenda and binder. Students need to get their number of checks signed by a parent/guardian over the weekend.

We WILL be in school these dates:
 May 27, May 31, June 1




	
	



